
Welcome Back, IAA Families!

Happy New Year! We hope you had a restful and joyful winter
break. We are excited to welcome our students back as we gear

up to complete the second quarter with strength and
determination. At IAA, we’re making a New Year’s resolution to

recommit to designing engaging, challenging lessons that
inspire our students to be the best scholars they can be.

As always, the partnership between schools and families is key
to student success. Together, we can help our students reach
their fullest potential. Let’s recommit to our shared mission:

Educate. Motivate. Create. Innovate.
Here’s to a fantastic start to the new year!

Ms. Lynn Fischer, Ms. Ed.
Director of Curriculum & Instruction
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65 Community
Service Hours Due by

April!
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KU Full Tuition
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Message From IAA:

Congratulations to
our seniors who 

recieved Full Tuition
Scholarships to 

Kutztown University



What’s New ?
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Our Arts Department did a fantastic
job putting together our mid-year

Winter Showcase. Our Culinary
students provided an exceptional
dinner with great service. Fashion,
Mass Communications, and Visual

Arts had our students  beautiful art
work on display. The Dance

Department ended the night with a
fantastic dance performance! Thank

you to everyone who came out to
show support to our Arts

Department!

WINTER 

SHOWCASE:

Mr. Martson, one of IAA's Special
Education Teachers, has joined the SVC

Vipers, the newest professional
volleyball team in PA. His team

competes Nationally in the Volleyball
League of America. Mr. Martson started
his career at Whitehall High School from
2002-2006 and was later recruited by D1
Saint Francis University from 2006-2011.

Prior to playing professionally with the
vipers, Mr. Martson was a PIAA referee

and coached volleyball. The Vipers have
competed in Michigan, Virginia, and New

York, with more games to come in the
future.All games are live streamed on the

Volleyball League of America Youtube
page. SVC Vipers can be followed on
social media through instagram and

facebook. Local opportunities to see us
play aren't available yet. Congratulations

Mr. Martson and wishing you luck on
your future games!

Mr. Martson Joins
the Volleyball Pros:


